
A Look Ahead 
 Tuesday, December 6th 

5th Grade Boys Basketball 
 Wednesday, December 7th 

Unicycle Class 
 Thursday, December 8th 

5th Grade Boys Basketball 
Christmas Concert 

 Friday, December 9th 
Chapel 

 Monday, December 12th 
Unicycle Class 

 
Upcoming Dates 

12/22 – 11:30 Dismissal 
12/23 – 11:30 Dismissal 
12/26-1/6/17 – Christmas Break 
1/9/17 School Resumes 
 

Christmas Concert 
See the Concert flyer coming 

home today with your student. 
 

Math Pentathlon   
Canceled This Thursday 
Due to the Christmas 

Concert, Math Pentathlon for 
grades 2/3 and 4/5 will be 
canceled on Thursday, 
December 8th. Please plan 
accordingly. 

 
Thank You for  

Christmas Cards 
Dear parents, students and 

teachers: Thank you so much for 
the beautiful Christmas cards 
that were made for neighboring 
retirement communities last 
week. The cards were so well 
done and brought a smile to the 
face of every person who 
received one. The love of Jesus 
was obvious as we shared the 
true meaning of Christmas. 
Thank you for being apart of our 
ministry outreach this season! 

Mrs. Debbie Christenson 
HPBC Awana Coordinator 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Roller Skating Unit in P.E.  
Skatetime has extended our 

use of their skates until 
December 21st.  Coming home 
today with the children of the 
parents who have been helping 
is a copy of the new schedule.  If 
you cannot help, please contact 
Mrs. Lafata either by phone 248-
357-3660 ext. 273 or by email at  
mlafata@southfieldchristian.org. 

 
2nd Semester  

PTF Pizza Days 
Coming home today is the 

order form for second semester 
PTF Pizza Days starting 
Wednesday, January 11, 2017.  
These forms are due back in the 
office by Monday, December 
19th.   

 
Unicycle Class 

Unicycle class meets on 
Monday and Wednesday this 
week, from 3:00 – 4:30 PM in the 
elementary gym.   

 
5th Grade Boys’ Basketball 

The boys will practice on 
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 
this week, from 3:00 – 4:30 PM in 
the elementary gym.  

 
Popcorn Friday 

Next Popcorn Friday will be 
Friday, December 16th. We are 
not having popcorn this Friday, 
December 9th.  
 

We Need Prayer Volunteers! 
Friday, January 13th we will 

devote our chapel to prayer. 
Students will be led through a 
time of prayer for Spiritual Life 
Week and the coming year. We 
need parent volunteers to lead 
small groups of our K-5 students 
in prayer on this day. Volunteers 
would need to be available from 
9:40-10:50 AM.  

Please contact Mrs. Fair if 
you are interested at  
cfair@southfieldchristian.org 

 

Helpers Needed  
for Kindergarten  

Technology Class 
Miss Bosch is looking for one 

or two parents to assist with 
kindergarten computer classes 
which are beginning the first 
week in January and will 
continue to the end of the year. 
The classes are on Friday 
mornings. Miss Bosch needs 
help logging in and setting up the 
computers starting around 7:55 
in the morning and the classes 
run through 9:35. It is fun to work 
with the students and is an easy 
way to earn volunteer hours. 

If you are willing to help, 
please let Miss Bosch know by 
emailing her at 
kbosch@southfieldchristian.org o
r stopping by the computer lab 
room 177 to speak with her.  

 
Shop the Eagle’s Nest  

for Christmas! 
Sweatshirts, pullovers & 

sweatpants make great gifts for 
kids, teachers, parents!! Stop in 
and shop this week: 3:00- 
4:00pm 

The Eagle's Nest is in need 
of a substitute volunteer to bake 
from 1:30 to 2:30 on some 
Mondays & Tuesdays.  Also, we 
need counter help from 2:40 to 
3:40 on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays.   

Contact Julie Keating at 
sevenkeatings@gmail.com. 

 
Rise Up Basketball 
The Rise Up Basketball 

league is for students in grades 
K-6.  The registration cost is 
$100. Registration deadline is 
December 9th.  

Online registration at 
http://registration.upward.org/UP
W63090.   

Southfield Christian Elementary School 
PARENT NOTICE 

Week of December 5, 2016 

Elementary Office Phone 248 357-3660                                                                      Tori Akers, Elementary Principal 
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